
From: Morris, Steve
To: Mark Plowden <MarkPlowden@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 1/12/2017 2:49:11 PM
Subject: Pierce

He has his letter and is on board. Pierce is happy and egar to move projects along. 
He now knows 1 more state policy.
Steve

Steve Morris
Executive Director
Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging 
1301 Gervias St. Suite 350 
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9910
smorris@aging.sc.gov
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